
 

 

30 June 2023 

Proactive Investors Interview 

Alma Metals Limited (ASX: ALM, “the Company” or “Alma”) advises that Managing Director,  

Frazer Tabeart,   has  been  interviewed by Proactive Investors following the announcement of 
final assays from the recently completed drilling campaign at the Briggs Copper Project. 
Drilling results confirm the extension of Cu-Mo mineralisation to support an upcoming 
mineral resource update (refer ASX announcement of 28 June 2023).   

The interview can be viewed on the Company’s website at https://almametals.com.au/news 

This announcement is authorised for release by Managing Director, Frazer Tabeart. 

 

For further information, please contact the Company directly: 
+61 8 6465 5500 

investors@almametals.com.au 
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